




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Comments on Suggested Changes to General Rule 23 Published November 2021
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:18:57 PM
Attachments: SCAN0016.PDF
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From: Bowman, Kathy 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:00 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Johnson, Stacey <Stacey.Johnson@courts.wa.gov>; Diana Kiesel <dkiesel@piercecountywa.gov>
Subject: Comments on Suggested Changes to General Rule 23 Published November 2021
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please find the attached comments submitted by the Certified Professional Guardianship and
Conservatorship Board with respect to suggested changes to General Rule 23.  These comments will
also be forwarded by US Mail.
 
Thank you,
 
Kathy Bowman
Court Program Assistant   |  Office of Guardianship and Elder Services
Administrative Office of the Courts
P:  360.704-5543    M:  360.742-9563
Kathy.Bowman@courts.wa.gov
www.courts.wa.gov
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